
From: Neil Tully <> 
Sent: 22 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I write in support of the proposed Atmos Totnes (TCDS) redevelopment of the Diary 
Site and its inclusion in the LP as a stated objective for the site. 
 
This should strictly follow the Policy Statement C12 and supporting Development 
Brief Appendix E. 
 
Furthermore, I suggest all parties investing in the facilities and accommodation 
should have strong and demonstrable links to the local area, to create a truly 
sustainable and affordable development providing for the local population and not 
just another investment opportunity for wealthy outsiders. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Neil Tully 


